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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Changes to Key Worker and Vulnerable Children Provision 

 

Over the past few weeks we moved our key worker and vulnerable children provision 

from Wansbeck to Longhill Primary School. Due to the changes announced by the 

government on Monday the provision will now be returning to be based at Wansbeck as 

it was at the start of the crisis. There are some changes to the provision which you 

need to note. These changes have all arisen due to the preparations for more children 

to return to school over the coming weeks.  

 

1. The provision will be based in the Foundation Stage building at Wansbeck 

Primary 

2. The start time of the provision has changed to 8:45am  

3. The provision will close at 3:15pm 

4. As now children must be dropped off by an adult who must wait with them at 

the cone, which will be set out on the car park. Children and adults must wait on 

this cone to observe social distancing rules 

5. Children can not come to school earlier than 8:45am 

6. Children must bring a packed lunch  

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

Sam Bullen 

Headteacher 
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